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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY  

New Member, Fudger House Home Advisory Committee  

Date: June 5, 2009 

To: Advisory Committee on Long-Term Care Homes and Services 

From: General Manager, Long-Term Care Homes and Services 

Wards: Ward 28 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to provide an update on the Home Advisory Committee 
membership at Fudger House.  

Financial Impact  

There are no financial implications arising out of this report.  

COMMENTS  

The Administrator of Fudger House has advised that a new member has been recruited 
from the community to fill a vacancy on the Fudger House Home Advisory Committee.  

Cheryl Miller, a Black Canadian woman with Blackfoot Native Ancestry, expressed an 
interest in joining the Home Advisory Committee at Fudger House.  She is a member of 
the 2 Spirit Native Lesbian/Gay/Bisexual/Transgender Community and she is an “out” 
Lesbian of Color.  Ms. Miller has served on various committees in the community.  

She enjoys life and hopes that by joining the Advisory Committee she can help to 
promote awareness of the needs of LGBT seniors and an inclusive “safe, diverse and 
friendly” environment in a long-term care home.  

The Chair of the Home Advisory Committee and the Administrator feel that Ms. Miller 
would be an asset to the home.   
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CONTACT  

Lorraine Siu, Administrator, Fudger House 
Tel: (416) 392-5250; Fax: (416) 392-4174; E-mail:  lsiu@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE    

_____________________________  

Sandra Pitters 
General Manager, Long-Term Care Homes and Services 


